From: Melanie Adams |

Sent: 09 August 2022 10:01

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: S62A/22/0006 Berden Hall Farm application

Our names are Melanie Adams and Brenda Broadbent and we live at:

I am local to this appalling planning application. It seems we are being bombarded with these and
the level of stress it is creating for us residents, waiting to see if our way of life is about to be
destroyed by these huge corporations, at a time when we are having to deal with so much else, is
probably unimaginable for you.

This is probably one of the worst of the planning applications because:

It is ridiculously huge. The size of this application is terrifying.

The roads around here are tiny, mostly single track roads used very frequently by cyclists and horse
riders, including children. Completely unsuitable for the volume of traffic that would be needed.
Somebody is going to get killed if this goes ahead.

The land here isn't even flat! Not suitable for solar panels at all.

Wildlife habitats for decades will be destroyed along with the land on which the proposed
'development' will be situated.

Please help is put a stop to this appalling profiteering that will contribute no benefit whatsoever to
the local area.

Yours sincerely,

Melanie Adams
Brenda Broadbent



